
Testing Notice- Blood Spill Exam: Topeka 12/26/2018 

 

Thank you to those that notified the Board office and the Board Chair, David Yocum expressing concern 

regarding the recent blood spill exam testing scores at the Topeka testing site.  The Board requested an 

investigation of the scores and found that the changes set to go into effect January 1st for the exam 

were prematurely being implemented by the Topeka testing site.   

The following notice has been provided to the Board by the testing company:   

“There has been a miscalculation in the scoring of blood spill examinations taken at the Topeka 

testing site from November1 - December 21, 2018. For quality assurance, all failed blood spill 

examinations taken in Topeka during that period are being reviewed and rescored. All candidates 

affected by the review will receive an email notification once the updated score is in their account. 

Please keep in mind, all scores did not change from failing to passing as a result of this review. If a 

score was updated from failing to passing, any further funds paid for testing will be refunded to that 

candidate. We apologize for any inconvenience this may cause.”   


